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Attendance on Behalf of KHSAA

KASA New Superintendent Training

KHSAA was again pleased to be part of the new Superintendent
Cohort training at KASA in early July. This early chance to be in
front of the Superintendents helps them put a face to a name
and find out the latest issues that face athletics. While we know
athletics is not their highest priority (until a situation occurs),
they have always been appreciative of our participation (and not
just because we purchase lunch).

This year, as most of our meetings, focused on legislative
issues, including both past and future anticipated issues.



